
August 2022 

 

Dear Incoming Second Grader,  

It’s almost time for 2nd grade! We hope you had a 
fabulous summer, and we can't wait to hear all about 
it. We are super excited to meet you! We are going 
to have an awesome time together. We will read 
stories, solve problems, explore, make projects and 
learn many wonderful new things. Of course, there 
will be new friendships to make as well. 

Our classroom will be set up with exciting things to do 
and see. We know the fun will not begin until you get 
here. An updated supply list is posted on the website. 
The first day of school is a full day. Please remember 
to pack a healthy snack and a drink labeled with your 
name.  

We hope you enjoy the remainder of the summer. 
We look forward to meeting you at the end of 
August!J  

~Grade 2 Teachers 


